
From: Prince, Nancy
To: jabelloffi@aol.com
Cc: Axelson, John
Subject: Tyler Rockies Exploration Cowell #1 Pit Closure Sec. 31 T3S R59W
Date: Thursday, May 12, 2011 11:50:50 AM

Mr. Abell,
 
Based on the information submitted, COGCC requires no further action at this time in regard
to the closure of Pit Permit #114048.  Both the pit permit and  Remediation #4986 opened to
track remedial activities have been changed to closed status in the Colorado Oil & Gas
Information System.  Please retain a copy of this email as verification of COGCC
concurrence with the closure request.
 
Thanks for your patience in our review of the documents.  Please give me a call if you need
any additional information.
Thanks,
 
Nancy Prince 
 
for John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:  303-637-7178
Cell:        303-877-9964
Fax:        303-637-7179
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